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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:   September 22, 2016 
 
cc:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Larry Guerra, Louis Macias  
  
 
 Re:  CHS Elevator Replacement – 2016 Bond Project #25  
  

 

As part of the 2016 Bond Projects (Project #25), the main elevator is to be replaced at Coppell 
High School.  The existing equipment is 28 years old.  The replacement includes all 
mechanical components, as well as a complete upgrade of the actual cab. 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method, as provided in the Texas Education Code 
44.031, was used to obtain proposals through The Cooperative Purchasing Network 
(TCPN).   

ThyssenKrupp Elevator provided the proposal with the best value for the district at a total 
turn-key cost of $87,281.00.  $120,000 was budgeted for this project.  This is a savings of 
$32,719.00 under the budgeted amount.  The pricing is turn-key and includes all materials, 
labor, and removal/disposal of old material.   

The Coppell division of ThyssenKrupp Elevator has worked for Coppell ISD many times in 
the past with great success and value. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve 
ThyssenKrupp Elevator as the contractor to complete the 
elevator replacement at Coppell High School for the sum of 
$87,281.00. 


